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IMPORTANT NEWS 

Our Newsletter is ONLY available via E-mail.  

________ 

Dear Members: 

 

The 43rd Scientific Session of the Paleopathology Club was held Sunday, March 1, 2020 from 1:30-3:00 p.m. 

during the: 

 

109th Annual Meeting of 

The United States and Canadian Academy of Pathology 

Los Angeles Convention Center 

Los Angeles, CA, U.S.A. 

_________ 

Program 
Paleopathology Club 

Sunday, March 1, 2020 

1:30 PM – 3:00 PM 

Moderators:   Enrique Gerszten, Program Co-Chairman 

    Virginia Commonwealth University 

    Medical College of Virginia Campus 

    Richmond, Virginia  

    Pedro L. Fernández, Program Co-Chairman 

    University Autonoma of Barcelona, Spain 

 

   Topic: “Paleopathology Around the Globe” 

1:30 PM “Pathology after Cranial Deformation and Trephination in Prehistoric Peru” 

  Danielle S. Kurin, University of California, Santa Barbara, CA 

2:00 PM “Paleopathology in China and Mongolia” 

  Christine Lee, California State University, Los Angeles, CA 

3:00 PM “Paleopathology Techniques for the Study of Mummies” 

  Pedro L. Fernández, University Autonoma of Barcelona, Spain 

_____________ 

 
Pictured from left to right: Pedro L. Fernández; Christine Lee, Danielle S. Kurin and Enrique Gerszten 

The abstracts of their presentations are enclosed. 

_____________ 
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Next meeting: 

 

If you would like to submit a paper for virtual and interactive presentation, please send us the title, author and the 

affiliation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The complexities of the COVID-19 pandemic, including travel restrictions, have challenged USCAP to re-

imagine an innovative approach to sustaining its educational mission while protecting the health and safety of its 

faculty, attendees, exhibitors, sponsors, staff and volunteers. 

The 2021 Annual Meeting has been redesigned as a groundbreaking virtual and interactive fusion of educational 

offerings, the newest in translational research, live events, social and networking opportunities, and exhibitor 

experiences – all online and accessible from wherever you are. 

Abstracts and Awards submissions open August 6. 

Registration for the Annual Meeting opens in November. 

USCAP West 

500 South Palm Canyon Drive   

Suite 321 

Palm Springs, CA 92264 

Phone: 760.327.6777  

Fax: 760.327.6477 

info@uscap.org  

USCAP East 

936 Broad Street 

Suite 106 

Augusta, GA 30901 

Phone: 706.733.7550 

Fax: 706.733.8033 

info@uscap.org 

 

Answer to Case 148: 

History: Skull from Chanka Culture, Andahuaylas, Peru (ca. AD 1150-1250). 

Diagnosis: Artificial Cranial deformation. 

Submitted by: Danielle S. Kurin, University of California, Santa Barbara, CA 

The slide of Case 148 can be best viewed and printed in Internet Explorer 6.0 at: 

https://pathology.vcu.edu/research/research-labs/gerszten-lab-research/case-studies/148/ 
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________ 

Notice! 

1. If you have an interesting slide you would like to share with other members, please send it along with the  

 history. 

_______ 

 
2. We published an “Atlas” of Paleopathology, which is a synopsis of 40 years of investigation in South 

American Mummies. This publication is available at CAP Press. Northfield, IL, 60093, phone: 800-323-

4040 option 1, and is directed mainly at those interested in Archeology, Anthropology, History of 

Medicine, Forensic Pathology and Pathology (Cost $35.00). 

 

Pedro L. Fernández, MD, PhD.   Dr. Enrique Gerszten 

University Autonoma of Barcelona   Virginia Commonwealth University 

SPAIN    Medical College of Virginia Campus 

plfernandez.germanstrias@gencat.cat   Department of Pathology 

     Richmond, VA 23298 

    USA 

    enrique.gerszten@vcuhealth.org 
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